
Sermon Notes

Hendersonville Church of the Nazarene 
April 16, 2017



Welcome and Happy Easter! We are glad you have chosen to worship with us today. 
We hope you enjoy the service and sense God’s presence in our gathering. I will be 
at the back of the Worship Center following the worship service and I would enjoy 
meeting you and answering any questions you may have about our church or what it 
means to be a Christian. May God bless you! 

-Pastor Duane 

Today at HCN 
Sunday School     9:00am 
Worship Service     10:15am 

Welcome to Hendersonville  
Church of the Nazarene!

Sunday School Classes: 
Senior Adult Class    Room 103-105 
G3 Class (Adult Class)   Room 107-109 
Explorers Class (Adult Class)   Room 113 
Youth Class    Teen Classroom  
Children’s Class   Children’s Wing 

Church Office 
Office Hours:  Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 9:00am - 4:30pm;  
  Wednesday 11:00am - 4:30pm 
Office Phone: 615-824-4411 
Office E-mail: office@hendersonvillenaz.org

This Week at HCN 
Wednesday, April 19th 
 Care and Prayer  (room 103/105)  5:30pm 
 Adult Bible Study (room 103/105)  6:30pm 
 Children’s Bible Quizzing    6:30pm 
 Youth Worship (gym)   6:30pm  

Today’s Message: 

Dying and Rising 
Romans 6:1-14 

Pastor Duane Harris 

Visit our website for detailed information and weekly sermons. 
www.hendersonvillenaz.org

Upcoming Events 
April 30   6:30pm  Worship Night: Camp Fundraiser 
May 13    11:00am  Women’s Ministry Spring Brunch 
May 19 - 21    Men’s Retreat (Franklin, KY) 
May 28 - 30    District Assembly (Dickson, TN) 
June 5 - 9    High School Camp 
June 12 - 16    Middle School Camp 
July 3 - 6    Early Elementary Camp (1st - 3rd gr.) 
July 10 - 14    Tween Camp (4th - 6th grade)  
July 17 - 21  6:00pm  Vacation Bible School 

Our Staff 
Lead Pastor: Duane Harris   pastorduane@hendersonvillenaz.org 
Worship Pastor: Caitlin Tyler    caitlin@hendersonvillnaz.org 
Youth Pastor: Micah Mortimer   micah@hendersonvillenaz.org 
Children’s Pastor: Michelle Bergman michelle@hendersonvillenaz.org 
Financial Manager: Janet Spann 	

Worship Night: Camp Fundraiser 
Next Sunday evening, will be our fifth Sunday of the month worship service at 
6:30pm. This will be a special evening of worship to help send our kids and youth 
to district church camp. We will be receiving a love offering during the worship 
service to go towards camp scholarships. 

Men’s Ministry Retreat 
The Men’s Ministry retreat will be located at the Christian Oasis Center in Franklin, 
KY. The cost is $105 per person and includes all meals for the weekend. To 
register, pay, and get more information about the weekend, visit the Men’s 
Ministry page on our website.
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